
 

 
 

Our ref: DEV2016/757/5 
 

 
 
7 April 2025 
 
 
Economic Development Queensland 
C/- RPS AAP Consulting Pty Ltd 
Att: Boti Hajos 
PO Box 1559 
FORTITUDE VALLEY  QLD  4006 
 
Email: boti.hajos@rpsconsulting.com 
  
 
Dear Mr Hajos 
 
S102 Approval to extend currency period  
PDA Preliminary Approval for Material Change of Use for Business; Fast Food 
Premises; Indoor Sport, Entertainment and Recreation; Service Industry; Shop; Service 
Station (Undefined Use); Utility Installation and Warehouse in accordance with a Uses 
and Development Guidelines Plan at 286 Lakeside Drive, Oonoonba described as Lot 
6000 on SP302846 
 
On 7 April 2025, the Minister for Economic Development Queensland (MEDQ) decided to 
approve the application to extend the currency period for PDA development approval 
DEV2016/757. The currency period is now 10 years from the original approval date, being 
7 April 2017.  
 
If you require any further information, please contact Mr Ali Rizayee, Planner, Development 
Assessment, in Economic Development Queensland, by telephone on (07) 3452 7531 or at 
ali.rizayee@edq.qld.gov.au, who will assist. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Leila Torrens 
Manager 
Development Assessment 
Economic Development Queensland 
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